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Friday 19th November 2021 
 
 

KS2 Christmas Carol Concert 2021 
 

 
Dear parent(s)/carer(s), 
 
 
In KS2, the children have begun their preparations for our Christmas carol 
concerts which will take place on Wednesday 8th December. 
 
There will be two performances: at 2pm and 6pm.These performances will 
take place in the school hall. Your child will receive 2 tickets for each 
performance (4 tickets in total). Face masks for the audience are not 
compulsory however, you may wear a mask if you choose to. Due to 
capacity, we are unable to permit siblings who do not have a ticket for the 
performance. 
 
On the day, we ask that children attend school dressed in party/Christmas 

clothes ready for their matinee performance. They will then be required to 
return back to school in their party/Christmas clothes (via the front office) 
at 5:45pm ready for the evening performance. If your child is unable to 
attend the evening performance, please let us know at the earliest 
opportunity. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 8th December for this 
festive occasion and we would like to take this opportunity to thank you all 
for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Frearson and Miss Hill 

  


